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Nick Ramsay MS 
Welsh Parliament  
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Cardiff 
CF99 1SN 

13 June 2020 
 
Dear Nick, 
 
I’m writing in response to WQ80511: Will the Minister explain on what basis it has been 
deemed acceptable for funerals to proceed with limited numbers in attendance, from a public 
health perspective, and why the same guidance has not been applied to wedding 
ceremonies? 
 
The Welsh Government is currently responding to a far higher than normal volume of 
Written Questions and requests for information from Members, whilst also dealing with a 
public health emergency. We are working hard to reply to all requests for information as 
quickly as possible. However, in some instances there may be a delay, such as in this case. 
I will write to you with a substantive response to your question, which will also be published 
on the record. I thank you and other Members for your patience. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
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